

October 25, 2011

Mr. Shane Partlow Mr. Rowan Joseph Theatre A Go-Go 2856 Woodbrook Drive Baton Rouge, LA 70816

Dear Shane and Rowan,

What can I say, your production was very well received onboard the Oasis of the Seas by all the guests in our group. Surely you must have felt the audience's excitement with the standing ovation you received at the end of the show.

I can't tell you how much I appreciate your assistance in getting this production on the world's largest ship. When I first saw your show, I thought it may not play as well in the 1,700 seat theatre we were using onboard, but I was wrong. Every single person in our large group just loved this live theatre event. This is quite an accomplishment, since we had guests from every demographic possible.

I hope to bring you back onboard again for another sailing in the near future. Please call on me anytime for a referral, as I think more organizations (on land or at sea) should consider presenting this well produced and self-contained professional production.

Sincerely

David M. Fritz, President

Cruise Everything and Quacker Vacations